The ICG is committed to assembling a unified proposal on the transition of IANA functions from NTIA to the Internet Community that meets the conditions specified by NTIA, supports the continued operational security and stability of these functions and is supported by a broad consensus of the operational communities and the broader stakeholder groups.  Pursuant to the NTIA proposal, the ICG is developing a two stage consultation process.  This RFP focuses on stage 1.
Stage 1: Request the operational communities of IANA that are most familiar with the functional requirements to submit proposal(s) for transition.  Those community development processes will need to be transparent and inclusive of other stakeholders who may be impacted by IANA.  The proposals should reflect a consensus of the community view and the consideration of input provided through the operational community proposal development process.  Thus both operational communities and the broader stakeholder community interested in, or impacted by, IANA functions will provide input through these operational community processes.

Stage 2:  As the ICG engages in assembling the operational community proposals, the ICG will engage in a direct consultation with both the operational communities and the broader stakeholder communities on the various proposal elements.   

